
 

 

Wisdom Academy 
 

Holiday Notice 
 

Dear Parents, 

Assalamu a’laikum. 

 

Please be notified that the school will remain closed from 31st March 

(Sunday) to 18th April (Thursday) on the occasion of Eid UL Fitr. 

 

Regular classes will be resumed on 21st April (Sunday) in sha Allah.  

 

Jazakallahu Khairan. 

 

Regards, 

Wisdom Authority 
   Date: 28th March, 2024 (Thursday) 


